
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Hopefully, you have all received the information regarding parent                     
consultation week?  If not, please drop us a line at the office and we will 
happily give you all the information you need.   

 

I hope to have some more information for you regarding Christmas events 
soon too (yes – it is nearly that time of the year again), so please watch 
this space.  Fingers crossed for info for next week.   

 

Finally, just a reminder – if ever you need to speak to your child’s class 
teacher – please email or phone our secretary / office and we will ensure 
you are contacted at the earliest possible convenience.  Or alternatively, 
you can always catch the teacher at the end of the school day on the 
pickup.  I know we have been operating like this for some time now, and 
things seem to be ticking along smoothly, but I thought I would just drop 
you a reminder for parents who are new to the school.  

 

Have a great weekend all  

 

 

      Kind regards 

  

       Kieran Walsh  
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Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Ruan, Evie, Jowan 

Y2: Hugh, Heidi, George 

Y3: Freddie, Alissia, Oakley 

Y4: Harry, Leo, Finley 

Y5: Jowan, Anna, Henry 

Y6: Emily, Heidi, Indie 

Our word of the week is – brisk  

 

Definition 1   — refreshing or crisp; stimulating. 

Definition 2   — active or full of energy; lively; quick.  

 

They took a brisk walk around the park.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

 

 

• Monday 6th October  - Individual photos 

• W/C 13th October—Parental consulta-

tion—more information to follow.   

• Friday 24th October  - Inset Day 

• Monday 27th—Friday 31st October  - Half 

term 

• Monday 3rd November  - Inset day  

• Monday 22nd December—Friday 2nd               

January —Christmas Holidays 



Dear Parents and Carers, 

As Safeguarding lead, I’d like to share a virtual Parent/Carer information session with you 

which is scheduled for Wednesday 1st October 2025 – 4pm – 4.45pm. 

Focus: Online Safety Briefing - this session will cover all aspects of children's online lives and 

will cover the risks associated, the latest trends and data and guidance on how you can sup-

port their online lives. 

The link to access this session will be sent to you one week before the event (via Class Dojo) 

for you to watch. 

If you have any questions, then please do just let the school office know. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Merrifield 

Reminder – Mobile Phone Policy 

 
In line with our mobile phone policy (School Policies - Lanner School), we 
kindly ask that any children bringing a mobile phone to school hand it to 

their class teacher, switched off, at the start of the day. Phones will be kept 
safely in the teacher’s desk drawer and pupils can collect them again at the 

end of the school day. 

Please note that the school cannot accept responsibility for any loss or 
damage; phones are brought to school at the owner’s own risk. 

Kind regards. 

https://lanner.croftymat.org/school-policies/


‘un crayon’  

Means ‘pencil’ in                 

French

Photo consents - Arbor 
 

If you have not yet submitted 
your photo consents online             

using Arbor, please could you 
ensure this is done by the end of 

the week. 
 

H Tempest will be here on 6th 
October for individual photos, 

without consent we will be           
unable to allow your child to 

have their photo taken. 
 

Any problems please speak with 
the office.  

Inhalers 
 

Now the weather is getting  
colder we would like to make a 

quick reminder regarding          
inhalers. If your child needs one 
in school, please can you ensure 

that you have let school know 
and have filled out the 

‘registered use of inhalers’ 
form—these are  available from 

outside the office.  

Many thanks  

After school clubs 
 

Please ease not that due to            
parental consultations there will 
be no after school clubs on the 

w/c 13th October.  

Kind regards 

School Library  

As part of our new lunchtime programme in the 

school library, we have introduced a library pass. 

Children can request a pass from the lunchtime             

supervisors to visit the library, where they can enjoy 

all our books and take part in a range of  

fun activities.  


